SUL ROSS STATE UNIVERSITY

MEMBER THE TEXAS STATE UNIVERSITY SYSTEM™
ALPINE, TEXAS 79832

Office of The President {432} 837-8000
PO Box C-100 Fax (432} 837-8334

September 9, 2014

Mr. Ed Hitchler

Hill Country Chapter: Safari Club International
10012 North Creek Rd.

Comfort, Texas 78013

Dear Mr. Hitchler and Hill Country Chapter Board of Directors:

On behalf of the Sul Ross State University community, I am deeply grateful to you for your
recent donation of $5,000 to the Borderlands Research Institute Stewardship Program. Your
generosity helps us to ensure our continued commitment to excellence through our mission,
focus and priorities of this academic, research and land steward partnership.

Again, my sincere thanks to you for being such a generous friend of the Borderlands Research
Institute. Your gift will greatly enhance and promote our efforts. The Borderlands Research
Institute works for the common good in land stewardship, to the benefit of all. Your contribution
has a direct and immediate impact, funding innovative research, collaboration and experiential
learning opportunities at Sul Ross. My best wishes to you.

Sincerely,
Bill Kibler
President

c Dr. Louis Harveson

“# haritage of service; a commitment to quality”
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Thank you for your gift of $55000.00 to the BRI Stewardship
Program.

Effective January 1, 1994, the Internal Revenue Code requires
that we acknowledge contributions in writing and state that we
provided no goods or services in return for your gift. The full
amount of your gift qualifies as a deductible charitable
contribution. Please save this receipt for tax purposes.

Safari Club International Hill Country Chapter,
Inc

10012 N Creek Rd
Comfort, TX 78013-3700
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